
 

 

Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF BOUNDARY CHANGES FOR 

LAMAR AND CARVER EARLY EDUCATION CENTERS 
 
DATE: May 19, 2009 
________________________________________________________________ 

 
Permission is requested to change the boundaries for Lamar and Carver Early 
Education Centers. 
 
 
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the boundary changes for Lamar and 
Carver Early Education Centers. 
 

*************** 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Mr. Hector Mendez             Ms. Irene Granado 

Superintendent of Schools                                   Assistant Superintendent  
                                                                             for Instructional Support  
   
  
 
 


